
 

Christmas Families 

As in the past, we will provide gifts and Christmas dinner for local families. Check the bulletin board 
in the narthex and in Faith Hall for a list of desired gifts. If you are led to provide one of the items 
listed, please sign your name in the space provided and bring the wrapped, tagged gift to church 
before Sunday December 20th . If you have any questions or would just 
like more info, email karenj@crosskeyschurch.org or leave a message at 856-629-8641. 
 

 


